
BUTTE LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Notice is hereby given by the Local Agency Formation Commission that a public hearing will be 
held on April 4, 2024 at 9:00 a.m. in the Oroville City Council Chambers, 1735 Montgomery 
Street, Oroville, California, regarding the following: 
 

ITEM TO BE CONSIDERED PURSUANT TO THE PROVISIONS 
OF GOVERNMENT CODE SECTION 56381, et. seq. 

 
The Local Agency Formation Commission will review the Proposed Budget for FY 2024-25 as 
forwarded by the Budget Committee with a recommendation to approve said budget. 
 
Questions and/or comments on this item can be directed to Krystal Bradford by either of the 
following ways, call 530-538-7784, email kbradford@buttecounty.net, or mailing written 
comments to 1453 Downer Street, Suite C, Oroville, California 95965.  All comments received 
will be provided to the Commission’s hearing and incorporated within the public record. 
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